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Anti-Bullying Ambassadors 
All Saints’ Catholic Academy 
Broomhill Lane   
Mansfield   
NG19 6BW  
 
 

29th July 2022 

 

Dear All Saints’ Catholic Academy Anti-Bullying Ambassadors, 

We are thrilled to be writing to you today, to congratulate you on earning your Anti-Bullying 

Ambassador ONLINE SAFETY BADGE_ 

Through the evidence that you have provided, we have been impressed and overwhelmed to see 

how much hard work you have put into the online safety focused Anti-Bullying campaign in your 

school. It is great to see the effort you have put in to ensure that your peers are educated on online 

safety. 

You are being awarded the Online Safety Badge because you have shown: 

1- Your commitment to improving reporting tools in your school by setting up a new online 

reporting tool/ email address. 

2- Your successful efforts to use technology to raise awareness about your reporting 

procedures and raise the profile of your team by creating a video to share with your 

peers. 

3- Your creativity by planning a phone free weekend, which went towards a fundraising goal 

and allowed families in your school community to spend more quality time together. 

4- Your commitment to ensuring everyone in the school community has access to 

information about your anti-bullying work by creating an anti-bullying webpage on the 

school website.  

5- Your dedication to ensuring that your peers are up to date on relevant legislation by 

working with your PSHE lead to run sessions about the Online Safety Bill.  

We hope that this achievement will serve as a celebration of all the brilliant actions that you have 

undertaken to reduce bullying behaviour in your school and to ensure every student knows how to 

access support when needed. Do make sure that you organise an assembly or event to announce 

your success and to celebrate with your whole school. 

 

Going forward, we hope you will join us for the next stage in your Anti-Bullying Ambassador journey. 

Please see our website for more information about the other Anti-Bullying Ambassador Badges that 

you can earn. We would encourage you to email us to arrange a catch-up call so we can discuss your 

next steps. 

 

We hope you will consider this huge mark of achievement and that you have pride and satisfaction 

in the knowledge that your commitment and dedication to Anti-Bullying work, is improving and 

benefiting the lives of those around you every day. We are incredibly proud and inspired by the 

work that you do every day. 

 

Please expect your Online Safety Badges in the post soon; wear them with pride! 

 

We look forward to hearing more about your next steps soon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anti-Bullying Team 

The Diana Award 

http://www.diana-award.org.uk/

